
From: EcoMom2000@aol.com [mailto:EcoMom2000@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 06, 2007 3:46 PM 
To: Energy Technology Engineering Center 
Cc: administrator@rocketdynewatch.org 
Subject: Santa Susanna Field Laboratory Meeting with DOE 

 To Whom This May Concern: This is a copy to Mr. Johnson at the DOE/ 
Rocketdyne/ Boeing facility.  
  
Mr. Johnson, I just found the Notification that you referred to in the Los Angeles 
Times, March 29, 2007, page 3 of the Classified Section. While this is probably a 
legal notification (I am not a lawyer), it certainly is not an adequate one. I do not 
need a house, a car, or a job at this time. So the first thing that I do is separate 
the Classified Section, and recycle it. This is not meant, where it is placed, to 
reach the Readers.  
Sincerely, Christine Rowe 
 


